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June 3, 1980

Mr. Ira Dinitz, Indemnity Specialist
Office of Antitrust and Indemnity
Directorate of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Dinitz:

I have been referred to you by Mr. Richard D. Jones of American Nuclear
Insurers for help in obtaining information about the Atomic Energy Act of
1954, including any & .adatory law and the financial responsibility require-
ments of nuclear faci. 'es; i.e., insurance requirements or amounts of self
insurance permissible.

My request stems from a recent operation one of my clients has undertaken.
The operation involves contract work of a non-nuclear nature, but at an
operative nuclear facility. While 1 have been informed that the facility
form of the Nuciear Energy Liability Policy affords protection to contractors,
I have the concern that there could be deductible and/or self insurance
areas which might leave a gap in the protection which would be available
to my client from the Nuclear Energy Liability Policy.

I realize your time is very valuable and 1 wish to thank you for any help
you can give. I would be especially appreciative of any literature or
pamphlets you might k2 able to supply dealing with this area.

[f there are any expe.ses involved, please let me know the amount and I
will forward a check.

Yours very truly,

BAYLY, MARTIN & FAY, INC.
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